IMPORTANT NOTICE:
CONCESSIONS

If your child experiences a barrier to learning and
requires assessment accommodations, the school
needs to submit an application to the education
department on their behalf.

In order to do that, all supporting documents (eg.
psychologist’s report; doctor’s letter etc.) need to be
submitted to Ms Neethling
(neethlings@stirlinghs.co.za) no later than
10 March 2025.

If your child is a first time concessions applicant and
you have not yet made contact with the school,
please do so as soon as possible.

Regards
Stirling High SBST




